
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
May I point out that you have me down as the Vice-Chancellor of the University of East London 
instead of Professor of Sustainability & Environmental Law, London South Bank University, School of 
the Built Environment and Architecture. My full detail is shown below, please amend this 
accordingly. The Pro-Vice Chancellor of the University of East London is Professor Charles Egbu. 
 
My kind regards, 
Obas John Prof. Ebohon BA (Hon) MA (Dev. Econs) PhD (Energy & Econs) LLM (Env. Law) MEI FRSA 
Director of Internationalisation & Professor of Sustainability & Environmental Law 
Head, Centre for Sustainability and Resilient Infrastructure & Communities (SaRIC) 
School of the Built Environment & Architecture |London South Bank University 
103 Borough Road|London, SE1 0AA | Phone: +44 (0) 2078157279|Mobile: +44 (0) 7770966191 
Email: ebohono@lsbu.ac.uk | https://orcid.org/0000-0003-3282-6002    
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